Approved

AGATE CREEK PRESERVE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

MINUTES OF THE EXECUTIVE BOARD

November 28, 2012

A meeting of the Board of Directors of Agate Creek Preserve HOA was held on Wednesday, November 28 at the offices of Commercial Property Group. Present were board members Rick Dowden, president, Ted Swain, Russ Atha, Cheri Trousil, Bill Keith by conference phone, officers, Joe Robbins, treasurer, Nancy Jarchow, secretary and Pat Hezmal, by conference phone. Rick served as chairman and Nancy as secretary.

Minutes. Minutes from the last board meeting, Oct. 17, 2012 were approved. 

Road Report. Rick said the roads are generally in good shape. Nancy noted a dip in the road going across the culvert over the creek which will need repair. Joe will take a look at it. Russ said the ditches had been cleaned.

Financial. Joe reported the new budget was approved and we will begin our fiscal year to coordinate with the calendar year Jan. 1, 2013.

Water. Nancy has consulted with Bruce Thompson, water administrator, everything seems to be in good shape, new parts for the pump house as approved at the annual meeting will be ordered.

Next meeting will be held on Feb. 13, 2013.

There being no other business, motion was made and approved to adjourn the meeting. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Nancy Jarchow

Secretary

